



FREE SWITCHING LOW INSURANCE

218 3rd Avenue North

Minneapolis, Minnesota

June 20, 1939

Mr. Forrest C. Allen, Director of Physical Education, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kansas.

My dear Forrest:

I was glad to receive your letter of April 28th acknowledging my call at your office the latter part of March and I hope that we will have better luck the next time one of us attempts to get in touch with the other.

I have called your friend Ray Parkins twice but I failed to contact him as he was not in when I called, but I will try again until I do find him.

The next time you are up this way be sure and give me a ring.

Yours very truly,

WMH/dm